BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., February 19, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m.
Minutes read and approved.  Secretary made note of three changes.

Treasurer's Report:  checking account - $6,960.00; savings account - $6,296.   
Refreshments:  Norma Schattke was thanked for bringing today's fantastic refreshments.

Multiple Piano Festival: 
· Karen Ziegler and Talise Chandler are acting as co-chairs for the 2014 MPF.
· Karen Ziegler announced that Art Enthusiast Magazine, Feb./March issue had covered the Multiple Piano Festival.  Action:  The magazine was passed around for viewing by the general membership.
· MPF has a new performance category - A3
· Repertoire selection has begun.  May 7th BAMTA meeting will feature preview of selections.
· Laura Boniek will organize teacher work assignments for MPF 2014.
BAMTA Newsletter is in need of a new editor.  The time commitment is 90 minutes per month.  There is no need for formatting as the newsletter will be posted on the website by the website manager, Edmond Johnsen.
Board Nominating Committee:  Mitzi Babb is heading the committee and is looking for others to volunteer.  Anyone interested in serving on the committee, please let Mitzi know. 
Directory Addendum:  We had no new information to report.
Achievement Day 2014:  
· Information on Achievement Day was passed around to the general membership.  
· Forms are also available on CSMTA website.
· A new chair is needed for 2015 A-Day as Harumi Tabler is resigning after this year.
Google Docs:  Brenna Berman to report next month.  Invitation to general membership to join. ??????
Other Announcements:  

· Rockley Music Foundation donated a digital Grand Electric Piano to Colorado Public Radio as part of CPR's membership drive.  Pledge between 6:00 a.m. and 12:00 noon on Thursday, February 20 and your name will be entered into a drawing for the piano.
· Lianne Rockley announced a movement by the Jefferson County School Board to remove music, visual arts and sports from the school curriculum and activities.  Lianne recommended visiting the Jefferson County Public School website to raise concern about this action by the school board.
· Martha Thompson has volunteered to help Carol Wickham Revier organize a BAMTA flash mob social event.
Meeting Adjourned:  9:49 a.m.

